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During June the number of sessions run by the group was a lot lower than normal, due to a 

combination of holidays, health issues and personal commitments of operators.  

We ran 12 sessions during the month, totalling 6 hours, those sessions recorded 40 speeding 

vehicles from 1563 passing vehicles, the fastest speed recorded was 44mph, two vehicles 

were recorded for the second time this year. 

Three further sessions had to be cancelled because operators were unexpectedly not available. 

Sessions have also been very low during July, due to holidays, health issues and personal 

commitments of operators, so far this month 12 sessions have been completed. We have two 

more planned, but our device has to go in for repair, we had hoped to get it back quickly but 

the workshop inform me that they have technicians that have tested positive for Covid, 

making them short staffed, so work is being delayed.  We hope to be able to run more 

sessions in August. 

The full summary of Etchingham sessions for previous months and the Sussex groups 

overview can be viewed on the Parish Council website in the documents section. 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator. 


